
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our prayer Shawl Ministry was started back in November, 2012 by Carolyn Schultz.  

It is comprised of 11 faithful members who use their God given talents to knit or 

crochet shawls and lap throws.  We are all witnesses to God’s love for us through our 

fun, friendship and fellowship.  Together, we have made over 100 items and 

distributed to parishioners in need, their family and friends, as well as to patients of 

the Cancer Clinic at St. Joseph’s Medical Center.  In 2015, we have expanded our items 

to include baby blankets for our baptized infants.    

Our group meets at the Church on the 3rd Wednesday of every month from 1:00 – 3:00 

pm.    As always, we welcome new members!!  Stop in to one of our monthly 

gatherings or contact the parish office:  610.693.5851; stfrancisrob82@verizon.net. 

 


